
"This is only the scope of work for the project. For more information, interested 

parties should contact Procurement at purchasing@stpgov.org to ensure receipt 

of a full bid package, to be listed as a plan holder and to ensure any addenda to 

the bid package are received." 

The contractor shall provide all labor, materials and equipment necessary to remove and to 

replace both the mountable curb and the barrier curbs at the specified addresses.   

The concrete mountable curbs are to be 6” tall by 15” wide and the barrier curbs are 6” tall by 6” 

wide, both constructed with 4000 psi concrete.  The work shall be done in accordance with the 

LA DOTD Standard Specifications for Roads and Bridges, Section 707.  Work shall include all 

necessary saw cuts to remove the curb. Asphalt impregnated fiber board shall be installed in the 

control joints that are located above a road panel construction and expansion joints.  The curbs 

to be replaced will be marked in white paint by the inspector.  All debris is to be removed at no 

direct pay.  

Addresses and curb measurements are as follows: 

221 Tiffany St. 24’ of 6” x 15” mountable curb; 

321 Tiffany St. 31’ of 6” x 15” mountable curb; 

320 Tiffany St. 4’ of 6” x 15” mountable curb; 

323 Tiffany St. 27’ of 6” x 15” mountable curb; 

327 Tiffany St. 30’ of 6” x 15” mountable curb; 

Across from 325 Tiffany St.  2’ of 6” x 15” mountable curb; 

 

304 Runny Mead Cir. 24’ of 6” x 15” mountable curb; 

302 Runny Mead Cir. 15’ of 6” x 15” mountable curb; 

300 Runny Mead Cir. 13’ of 6” x 15” mountable curb; 

301 Runny Mead Cir. 25’ of 6” x 15” mountable curb; and 

Across from 308 Runny Mead 12’ of 6” x 6” barrier curb. 

The contractor is to verify all dimensions and lengths. 

 

The work shall include all necessary signage, barricades and flagmen per LA DOTD Standard 

Specifications for Roads and Bridges, Section 713 and mobilization of equipment per Section 

727. Contractor shall notify residents and businesses of work prior to beginning of construction. 
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